
  

  

In conjunction with St. Joseph’s Food Cellar, Duffy-Poule Funeral Home is again sponsoring a  

SOCK, WINTER HAT, MITTEN & COAT DRIVE 

Donations of New SOCK’S, WINTER HAT’S, MITTEN’S & COAT’S can be dropped off at Duffy-Poule Funeral Home’s “WINTER 
WEAR BIN” located at 20 Peck Street, Attleboro, 7 days a week from NOVEMBER 1st through December 15th.  

All donated items will be given out at the  
St. Joseph’s Food Cellar located at 71 Linden Street in Attleboro, on December 21st to families in need.                      

Please join us in assisting those in our community that truly are in need this winter. THANK YOU 


